
 

 

 

August 15, 2023    

Claris Health 

Dear Provider, 

 

Kern Health Systems (KHS) recently contracted with a company called Claris Health who will be assisting 

with auditing various high-dollar claims and will also be conducting APR-DRG coding review. Claris could 

be contacting your office to request medical records and or itemized bills to support the audit process. 

Claris will send a letter indicating they are assisting KHS with claims audits and will specify what 

information is necessary. Please only send the documentation requested.  

 

For any questions, please contact your Provider Relations Representative at 1-800-391-2000. 

 

KHS posts all bulletins on the KHS website, www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com, choose Provider, then 

Bulletins.  

 

Sincerely, 

Melissa McGuire 

Deputy Director of Provider Network  

Kern Health Systems  

http://www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com/

